
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Friday 22 September 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Information Evening Feedback 
Many thanks for the really positive feedback from our Information Evening this week. We have 
uploaded the information slides onto the ‘Edulink’ App noticeboard for all parents to see. You had 
lots of useful suggestions for other evenings and we will arrange these throughout the year                    
e.g. how to support your child when they struggle with learning, how to protect your child online, 
healthy eating, mental health and well-being, careers, revision strategies, SEND support.  
 

‘We found this event really useful, especially at the beginning of the school year.’ Year 10 parent 
 

‘It was great to meet staff and put faces to names.’ Year 7 parent 
 

‘We felt really welcomed and able to ask questions, thank you’   Year 9 parent 
 

Holy Family School Open Morning – Saturday 30th September 
Our annual ‘Open Morning’ takes place on Saturday 30th September. School will be open from 
10am to 1pm for parents and their children to have a look around and meet our amazing 
students and staff. This is targeted at Year 6 who are making their choices for secondary 
education but we welcome anyone who is considering sending their child to Holy Family in the 
future. There will be a short welcome talk at 10am and again at 11.30am for anyone arriving later. 
We have lots of students helping us on the day, many thanks for all your support for this event. 
 

Next week… 
Reminder from Mrs Ulvaer 
We will be hosting a Macmillan Coffee morning in school on Friday 29th September during break 
time. Pupils are invited to bring in small amount of money in order to buy a bun or a piece of cake 
to support this important fundraiser! If you would like to send in any donations of cake or buns on 
Friday 29th, then please bring them to reception in the morning! Thank you 
 

Selby-Carentan Twinning 50th Anniversary Celebrations 
"Were you one of the pupils who visited Carentan through Holy Family? Or maybe you have been 
part of the Carentan Twinning? Or maybe you’re interested in knowing more about the Twinning. 
If the answer is, “Yes,” to any of these questions then you may be interested in the 50th 
Anniversary Celebrations taking place on Saturday, 7th October, at St Wilfrid’s Church Parish Hall, 
Doncaster Road, Brayton (the building at the back of the church). Please drop in anytime 4-7pm 
for a friendly welcome where there’ll be displays of photographs from previous visits, light 
refreshments, games and the chance to catch up/learn more about the Twinning. The event is 
free. To book please message: selby.carentan@gmail.com and/or check out the Facebook page 
by searching ‘Selby-Carentan Twinning’." 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 
 

 
 

Mrs D. Mitchell     
Headteacher 


